TEAM CANADA DANCE UPDATE



WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS

FALL/WINTER - EUROPE 2020

IN THIS NEWSLETTER

COVID-19 UPDATE FOR OUR FAMILIES

REFUNDS
*FULL OR HOLD

As we continue to navigate Covid-19, we will remain diligent in following the restrictions and directives of our Canadian Public Health. Currently, it is impossible to predict the status of where Canada and the rest of the world will be in the next few months, we feel that we must postpone our Team Travels until the 2021 season.

Our rehearsals were to being in August, however, most provinces will still be restricting gatherings at that time. Also, it will be difficult to start practices without knowing if we will be allowed to travel or not in the fall. If competitions are not postponed, and we are allowed to travel, we have to question whether or not there will be a mandatory quarantine after we arrive and/or return home. These are questions that cannot be answered at this time unfortunately.

You have the choice of a FULL REFUND or to hold your payments over to 2021. People who wish to take the full refund must re-audition again next year whereas the others will not. If you have any issues with stopping your payments, please email us to find out how. You may also stop your payments yourself through Amilia.

It is with great sadness that we announce this postponement. Canada has been attending these Championships since 1998 without missing a year. However, the health and welfare of our dancers and their families will always take precedence over any dance event.

We wish you and your family a safe and relaxing summer. Email us if you have any questions